Dean Bemmels Travels
As CA Co-Ordinator

Dean W. D. Bemmels, acting
as co-ordinator for the North
Central Association on Liberal
Arts studies, visited John Brown
College in Arkansas, last week.

During the year, Dr. Bem-
mels will visit seven colleges
throughout the middle-west. So
far this year he has visited Col-
lege- of the Ozarks, Culver-
Stockton and William Woods
College.

While visiting the colleges,
Dr. Bemmels confers with fac-
ulty members and assists them
with self-study practices.




